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The next YMS of R meeting will be Thursday,    

February 17th  at 11:30 am in the social hall.  A 

lunch will follow the meeting at Pasta Faire. All 

gentlemen of the parish are invited and encouraged to join us in     

fellowship.  If your are new to the parish, this is a good opportunity 

for you to meet some of the men of our parish. 

YMS of  R  Men’s Group  
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     St. Paul Choir  

Choir practice has been cancelled until 

further notice.. 

              Ladies Adoration Society           

Below are pictures from the Ladies ANS Retreat that was held on January 27-29, 2022 at Lake Yale Conference Center 

in Leesburg.   

YMS of  R Quilt  Raf fle          

The YMS of R Men’s Group are now selling 

tickets for their Quilt Raffle.  There will be   

two winners.  The drawing will be held on     

Sunday, March 20, 2022.  (Conservative 

value of each quilt is $250-$300.) Tickets are 

1 for $2, 3 for $5 and 10 for $10. 

Father Mark 

blessed Barb 

Newey and 

her ANS 

Medal and 

then put it 

on her. 

Dori       

Canfield 

with new 

ANS    

Member, 

Barb 

Newey. 



 

 

 

 

 

Father Mark’s bible study class has 

been cancelled until further notice. 

 14th  Bob & Dori Canfield                                                  

 Al & Donna Servidio 

16th  Harry & Deb Moebs 

 

 * Members: if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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    1st  Shawn Doome                      

 Kathy Elstad 

  2nd Bernice Karson                                        

  4th  Pat Mason 

  5th  Sandy Walver 

  6th  Ann Murray                              

  7th  Marilyn Clark                            

 Christine Kurlapski 

  9th  Sheila DeFoe 

10th  Stan Kustron                              

 Kathy Stupak-Thrall       

12th  Charley Stoykovich                                             

14th  Gerry Zippilli                          

17th  Irene Torresin 

18th  Frank Stucynski                  

 Dominick Suarez                          

The greatest honor we can give                                                

God is to live gladly because of                                                                                                   

the knowledge of His love. 

 

   Julian of Norwich                                                   

Words for Thought   

Special  Of fering                      
Envelopes 

 Backpack 
Program  

Our mainstay charitable program 

provides local homeless school  

children with personal care/hygiene 

items all year round. Please drop off 

items anytime on the rectory porch 

or at church on Sundays in the bins 

at the front of the church.   The month of January was designated 

for the Music Scholarship Fund.  

Parish members are  encouraged  to  

donate to this fund by using your  

Music Scholarship   envelope.  If you 

are not a member and would like to     

donate to this fund, please use a Love 

Offering envelope that are in the 

church pews and mark it “Music 

Scholarship Fund.”  This fund is 

used for giving scholarships to PNCC 

members who pursue music educa-

tion. 

If any member of the parish have not yet picked up 

their 2022 Weekly Offering Envelopes box, you can 

find them inside of the social hall.  If anyone is inter-

ested in becoming a member of the parish, please see 

Father Mark and he will sign you up. 
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